
To whom it may concern, 

I would like to add support to this development. 

I believe it will be great due to the permanent storm water infrastructure upgrade for the 
locality.

It will also be amazing to replace the current very poor and dangerous interface with Stoney 
Range Reserve, this presently lacks any passive surveillance, with an engaged facade and 
profoundly improved safety outcome. 

Many thanks
Keeley Prior 
Narraweena Resident 
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Subject:
4 Delmar Parade and 812 Pittwater Road, Dee Why - DA Number: DA 2022/0145 -
Panel reference: PPSSNH-304


